
 
 

Monday 19th December 2016 
 

Dear Customer, 
 
Well I’m sure you’ve heard quite enough of me for one year so we just want to wish you a very 
Happy Christmas whatever you are doing and thank you as ever for being our fantastic, brilliant, 
lovely customers.  
 
Kindest wishes, 
 
Isobel 
 
 
 
 
 

    HAPPY 
CHRISTMAS 


